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From the Presidents Pen, 
 
The weather is beginning to cool down, but you can still get dehydrated so remember to drink plenty of fluids while 
out and about!!! 
 
Reflecting back over the past eight months our club has accomplished a great deal.  We started off with the membership 
drive, moved on into the area shag party and now we have completed the next step, the membership appreciation pool party.   
 
If you did not have the opportunity to attend, you missed a large time.  There were boats, ducks, and water guns.  Cash prizes 
were awarded as well as trivia prizes.  The weather held out for the most part allowing the slate of DJs to spin their tunes to 
keep our feet moving and the mood happy.  I was a little weary when Ron Russ and Zane Gibbs were rained out but they took 
it like a trooper.  We’ll get you in next time Ron and Zane.  The food was plentiful and thanks to Rick Wolf and Steve 
McHone for flipping the burgers and roasting the hotdogs.  There were great.  As the evening progressed the party moved 
into Master’s Lounge were Hugh Walker kept the dance floor busy with favorite tunes and requests.  Fun was had by all.  I 
would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who gave his or her time and energy to make the pool party the success 
it was.  From working the gate, to participating in the games, to attending the after party in the lounge, you should be proud 
of your club.  You are truly a great group of people.  It goes to prove that BSC can work hard to raise funds when needed and 
can also make a great function happen for your club’s enjoyment.  Thank you again. 
 
Let me remind you of the next function that your assistance is very much needed and that is the yard sale/bake sale.  It is 
coming up fast so get your baked goods ready and your donations for the yard sale collected.  The date for this is October 8th.  
If you would like to help with the sale, please contact Peg Hanson. 
 
The next business meeting will be early next month due to SOS.  The meeting is scheduled for September the 9th at Ramada.  
Please bring all issues and concerns to that meeting to be discussed with and among your fellow members. 
 
Until next time, remember that Shagging Feet Are Happy Feet. 
 
Thought for the month: 
Good Friends + Good Music + Good Dancing = A Great Time.    
 
 
Sheila Walker 
BSC President 2005 

walkshei@armc.com 
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8/19/2005 Business Meeting Minutes 
Attendees: 
Denise Upchurch Mary Ann Lynch Mary Gregory Sheila Walker Pam McHone 
Chuck Upchurch James Lynch Steve McHone David Satterfield Pam Hord 
Kent Bradsher Judy Smith Lynda Justice Judy Satterfield Debbie Wolfe 
Charles Lindley Ray Jolly Evelyn Turner Ellen Dodson Rick Wolfe 
Judy Lindley Ronnie Gregory Hugh Walker Norma Long Clint Sharpe 
Angie Sharpe     

Secretary’s Report:  No changes to July minutes, they stand as recorded.  Current membership is at 185. 
Treasure’s Report:  Report handed out and can be found in September Shag Rag. 
Committee Reports: 

DJ Committee – Kent Bradsher – DJ’s for Friday nights are booked through the end of the year. 
Sunshine/Remembrance Committee – Judy Lindley – Several of the clubs members need to be remembered at this 
time, Carol Pettigrew broke her arm, Lynn Blythe had foot surgery, Clint Sharpe’s grandfather passed away, Mike 
Loy is not doing well, Lorna Shively had surgery (correction it was reported last month that Laura Bostic was the one 
who had surgery, that was not correct), Bob & Linda Maccia’s grandbaby is still in hospital and Zane Gibbs 
grandbaby is also in the hospital. 

 Telephone Committee – Norma Long – No Report 
Newsletter Committee – Susan Huey - Have articles and information to her within the next week.  Many compliments 
and praises were given to Susan on how well of a job she is doing with the Shag Rag this year. 
Golf Committee – Chuck Upchurch & Clint Sharpe – Golf Tournament is September 10th, 2nd meeting was held and 
there was a great turn out.  16 teams have already signed up to play, 11 sponsors have sent in donations and there was 
an additional $245 in donations that have come in from various places.  When you get sponsor information and money 
please let the committee know as soon as possible.  Collection of gifts is going well and advertisement on the radio 
and in paper sounds and looks great (Stephen Stearns called the paper to see if the ad could be made larger).  A BIG 
thank you needs to go out to Byron at WPCM for all his support in promoting the tournament.  Any member 
interested in bringing a dessert for lunch after the tournament please get in contact with Denise Upchurch.  If anyone 
needs flyers or information please see Chuck or Clint.  May want to think about who you can get as a sponsor, one 
suggestion was the Doctor’s office.  Jesse Justice and his teammates won the Eden golf tournament and Jesse even 
won the longest drive!  He was able to recruit a team to come and be a part of our tournament, THANKS Jesse! 
Ways & Means Committee – Steve McHone – If you have tickets for Fun Monday please return them to Steve 
McHone as soon as possible.  They have to be mailed back to SOS no later than the 2nd of September.  The club has 
sold enough tickets to have Fun Monday booth provided free of charge.  One suggestion from Pam Hord on how to 
sell these $10 tickets is to get 10 people to donate $10 a piece and put all 10 names on all 10 tickets.  If one of the 10 
tickets is drawn as the winner the money then would be split 10 ways.  This increases the odd of winning. 
Web Master – Mary Gregory – 2559 different computers hit the BSC website with a monthly average of 57,000 
request being made.  Sunshine news has been posted to web so let Mary know if something needs to be added. 
Bus Trip Committee – Denise & Chuck Upchurch – 27th of August is the Winston-Salem Area Party, a van may be 
available (hold 15) so let Denise or Chuck know if interested.  Be thinking about getting a bus together for the 
Greensboro Area Party October 8th. 
Fun Monday Committee – Joan Kimbro – Items that will be available at booth for Fun Monday are 2 different types of 
visors, ball cap, straw-hat with band and t-shits.   
Float Committee – Brenda Smith - No Report 

 50/50 Committee – Hugh Walker – No 50/50 at this meeting because of pool party following day. 
By-Laws Committee – Sheila Walker – There will be a meeting following SOS to complete a final review of the 
revised by-laws. Then a special meeting will be scheduled to present the proposed by laws to the club membership. 
Entertainment Committee – Ronnie Gregory – Looking at doing a Halloween costume party with several area clubs, 
possible location would be the Moose Lodge.  Ronnie will get back to club at next meeting with more information.  
Christmas party will be held at the Ramada, in the past the club has charged as much at $10 for each member to 
attend.  Seeing that the funds are below average in the treasury $10 will be the cost to get into the Christmas Party.  
Ronnie asked the membership if they would be interested in doing a cash raffle along with having the usual 50/50.  
Chuck Upchurch made a motion to do the cash raffle, Denise Upchurch 2nd the motion and it was passed by a 
unanimous vote.  The amount of each individual ticket will be $5.00 and a motion was made to give away a total of 
$500 in the raffle by Hugh Walker and 2nd was made by Denise Upchurch and passed by a unanimous vote.  It was 
indicated that you do not have to be present to win. 

Hall of Fame:  Remember to cast your ballots for Hall of Fame nominees, get forms to Lynda Justice.  Forms can be found in 
Shag Rag and BSC website.  Lynda asked for volunteers for the committee, the following members volunteered to be on the 
committee: 
 Pam McHone, Ronnie Gregory, Denise Upchurch, and Hugh Walker 



August 19, 2005 Treasury Report 
Balance on 7/15/05  =  $5736.83 

Income  Expenses 
50/50 – 7/15/05 38.00  DJs 500.00
Membership (1) 15.00  Website (July 2005) 10.95
  Pool Party 36.19
Interest .48  Postage (5 rolls) 185.00
   

Total Income =  $53.48  Total Expenses =  $732.14

Balance on 8/19/05  =  $5058.17 

Along with these volunteers the officers and Lynda will be making a decision by the end of October.  All nomination forms 
need to be submitted to Lynda no later than October 1st.  Since the forms are short, it has been asked of the membership to 
include a bio of the nominee to help in the decision making process.  Lynda has article 6 of the by laws that explains the 
criteria for selection into the Hall of Fame, if you need a copy let her know.  The by-laws are also published on the BSC 
website.  PLEASE REMEMBER…the nomination forms MUST BE SIGNED.  If the committee receives a form that is not 
signed it will not be looked at for consideration. 
Meals on Wheels:  There will be a meeting announced after SOS. 
Yard Sale/Bake Sale:  Peg Hansen is committee chair and it will be held October 8th.  Ronnie Gregory will be getting a 
storage building and it will be placed at Ramada. 
Bowling:  Jesse Justice is checking into a date and needs to know who would be interested in playing.  Looking to possibly 
doing in October and people wanting to participate will have to pay when they sign up to play. 
ACSC Summer Work Shop 2006:  No Report at this time. 
SOS Fall Migration:  September 16-25th, Fun Sunday 18th, Fun Monday 19th.  If you want to help with Fun Monday booth 
call Joan Kimbro.  SOS Tea Party will be held at the Arcade on the 17th from 3:00PM to 5:00PM.  Light refreshments can be 
brought in by the club and remember this is for club members only.  $500 has been allocated for the event, this includes tip.  
White Russian, Long Island Ice Tea, Electric Lemonade, Beer, Wine, and soda will be provided. 
Pool Party:  Will be held August 20th from 10am to 6pm.  Volunteers are needed to work the gate, Sheila Walker and Steve 
McHone will do the cooking, Kent Bradsher and Hugh Walker will set up DJ equipment, Brenda Smith and Mary Gregory 
will handle decorations, Ronnie and Mary Gregory will handle games, and everyone needs to help with cleanup.  DJ schedule 
is as follows: 
  10-12 David Tuttle 
  12-1 Rick Turner 
  1-2 Roy Childress 
  2-3:30 Brent Lloyd 
  3:30-5 Ron Russ 
  5-6 Zane Gibbs 
Hugh Walker will DJ at the lounge from 9:00 until 1:00am.  One guest per member can attend at a charge of $5.00.   
Changes with Ramada:  Officers will continue to work towards a solution and will report back to the club.  If you have any 
issues please let Sheila Walker know, she will continue to communicate them to management.   
New/Other Business:  Be thinking about who you would like to have as your 2006 officers, nominations will be here before 
you know it.  Next business meeting will be earlier in the month due to SOS; plan on meeting at the Ramada on September 9th 
8:00pm.  Meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 

            Happy Birthday 
     
 

    September    October 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Current Membership 188!!!! 
 

  

 

Bradsher, Colon Sep-2 
Glasgow, Roy Sep-2 
Wilson, Mike Sep-6 
Upchurch, Denise Sep-13 
Williamson, Jane Sep-13 
Gregory, Ronnie Sep-15 
Jones, Kay Sep-15 
Smith, Patti Sep-19 
Brooks, Candy Sep-21 
Cole, Violet Sep-22 
Emory, Billie Sep-24 
Oliver, Shine Sep-24 
Fogleman, Dianne Sep-26 
West, Stephanie Sep-28 

Tuttle, David Oct-6 
Hallaman, Fred Oct-9 
Oakley, David Oct-10 
Daniels, Kay Oct-14 
Waynick, Dale Oct-17 
McHone, Steve Oct-21 
Justice, Jesse Oct-22 
Bartmess, 
Florence Oct-29 
Kirby, Norman Oct-30 

 
Members to keep in your thoughts………… 

Lynn Blythe - Foot Surgery, get well soon! 
Clint Sharpe – Grandfather passed away, our deepest sympathy to Clint and his family 

Mike & Edith Loy - Mike is not doing well, you are in our prayers 
Lorna Shively - Had surgery 

David Robinson Broke his back, we are thinking of you David. 
Linda Maccia - Keep grandbaby in thoughts, baby was born early, baby is in the NICU at 

Chapel Hill, mom is home and doing well. 
Zane Gibbs - Grandbaby in hospital, you and your family are in our thoughts. 

Carol Pettigrew - Broke her arm, we hope your arm feels better! 
Sheila Walker – father is ill and has been in the hospital for some time, we hope he gets 

better and soon!



 
  
 
 
 

Saturday, October 8, 2005 
Please help us help our Christmas Cheer Families. 

 
Start NOW gathering your items. 

Please don’t wait until the last minute, get your items together and contact 
Peg Hansen at 336-586-9488. 

 
We will have a place to store 

them.

e to store them. 

 
Area Shag Club Parties to come.... 

 
GTSC - October 8 - Thirsty's 2 - DJ TBA - More Info 

to come 
  

Danville - Nov 19 - Glen Oak Country Club - DJ 
Ron Russ - 8pm to 12 am 

 

       
 

BSC Tea Party at SOS Fall Migration 
 
Where:   The Arcade 
 
When:   Saturday, September 17, 2005 
 
Time:  3:00pm to 5:00pm 
 

Burlington Shag Club Members Only 
 



It is time to nominate someone for BSCs Hall of Fame.  The following is the criteria: 
 
1. Must hold current BSC membership. 
2. Must be 50 years old or older. 
3. Must have distinguished themselves in the “Shag World” for a minimum of three (3) years in ONE OR MORE of 

the following categories: 
a. Distinguished service for the BSC and/or the ACSC/SOS. 
b. Distinguished service as an officer and/or committee chairperson of the BSC and/or the ACSC/SOS. 
c. Regular attendance and participation in the BSC club and/or ACSC/SOS events. 
d. Distinguished service as a (shag) teacher and/or competitor in local, area, or national shag 

competitions. 
The following form MUST be received by October 1, 2005 

BURLINGTON SHAG CLUB, INC. 
HALL OF FAME 
OFFICIAL NOMINATION FORM   DATE:_____________________ 
 

Name of Nominee: 
 

  
CRITERIA FOR NOMINATION:  (Refer to Article 6.e of the Bylaws): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed: 
 ______________________________________________________________________ 
   BSC Member making nomination    Date 
1st Endorsement:
 ______________________________________________________________________ 
   Must be BSC Current or Past President   Date 
2nd Endorsement:
 ______________________________________________________________________ 
   Must be BSC Current or Past VP/Secretary/Treasurer Date 
3rd Endorsement:
 ______________________________________________________________________ 
   Any BSC Current Member     Date 
NOTE:  Nomination must be made on this form by October 1st directly to the Hall of Fame Chairperson.  
Attach additional sheet(s) if necessary.  Mail to:  Burlington Shag Club 
      Hall Of Fame Chairperson 
      P O Box 1174 
      Burlington, NC  27216 



 

Coming in October are the: 
 
 
 
 
 
Nominations for officers for 2006 will be taken at the 
October Business meeting.  This is your opportunity to 
select members whom you think are qualified for the 
positions.    So put on your THINKING CAPS NOW! 
 

President 
Vice President 

Secretary 
Treasurer 

 

Make Plans NOW! 
Just around the corner is SOS Fall 

Migration 
In North Myrtle Beach 

September 16 – 25, 2005



The 15th Annual Fall Cyclone Will Be So Much Fun It Will… Blow You Away! 
 
   

Join Your Friends For Twister’s Shag Club’s Best Party, Ever! 

FALL CYCLONE 15 
A Reunion Of Great Music, Dancing, Friends And Fun 

 

November 4-6, 2005 At The Old Mooresville Skating Rink 
 

  
 

DJ's  friday  Clyde Waller -- Mike Rink  saturday  Joanne Johnson -- Wilkie Whaley 
  

Judy Collins -- Farrell Watts  sunday  Fast Eddie Thompson -- Eddie Teeter 
 

 
 

Sunday Morning We Also Feature 
  
 

the fantastic shakers 
 

 

Don’t Miss Their Wrap-Up Set! 
  

 

    THE CYCLONE ALWAYS GIVES YOU MORE FOR YOUR MONEY     
 

free workshops by ellen taylor, bill & brenda barber, and grayson smith 
 

FREE  buffet meal Saturday 5-7pm FREE  munchies, late night coffee and pastries 
FREE  adult beverages all weekend FREE  breakfast cooked on site Sunday morning 

 

We serve a hotdog lunch on Saturday in exchange for donations to buy Christmas gifts for needy kids! 
  

 

Party Hours:   Fri 8pm-1am   Sat 10:30am-1am   (Workshops at 11am, 12pm, 1pm)   Sun 9:30am-2pm 
  

 

E-mail: Cyclone15@GoShagging.com      24 Hour Information Hotline: 704-892-9044 
 

The best place for  UPDATED INFO  about this party is  www.GoShagging.com 
  

 

(#1)  Hampton Inn & Suites  $89, $99* 704-660-7700 
(#2)  Wingate Inn  $89 704-664-4900 
(#3)  Super 8 $65 704-662-6188 
(#4)  Sleep Inn & Suites  $72* 704-799-7070 
(#5)  Fairfield Inn $74 704-663-6100 
(#6)  Holiday Inn Express & Suites $79* 704-662-6900 
(#7)  Ramada Limited $67  704-664-6556 

    * These may also offer special rooms or suites at a higher rate. 
 

NOTE:  The only way to get a room in our block, these 
discounted rates, or a shuttle pass is to call the motels on these 
phone numbers and tell them you are attending the shag party  
when you make your reservation.  NOTE 2:  A one-night charge will apply to ANY room reservation 
cancelled less than 14 DAYS in advance!  NOTE 3:  These motels always sell out at different times. 
The only places to get accurate room (and ticket) availability information, room type details, photos 
and more about this party are our web site and our hotline number. PLEASE do not drink and drive! 
 

 

Our shuttle buses will make non-stop trips to and from the rink on Friday and Saturday.    
 

PLEASE PRINT    $59 Per Person If Postmarked By 10/15/05. Then $65.    Only 900 Tickets Will Be Sold    
 

Name(s):   
 

Address:   
Primary 

City/State/Zip:    Club:   
 

Phone:  - -  Full E-mail:    
 

PLEASE list complete information on the back (or on any other piece of paper) for anyone who does not live with you! 
 

Include a self-addressed stamped envelope or $1.   TSC, PO Box 2310, Cornelius NC 28031 
 

After 15 Years Our Guests Still Agree, “Nothing On Earth Compares To A Cyclone”. 
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Map Is Not To Scale! 
Also, all motels are about 
equal distance from the party.
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Give registration form with your check to Chuck Upchurch or Clint Sharpe or mail to: 
Burlington Shag Club, Golf Committee, P.O. Box 1174, Burlington, NC 27216-1174 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Saturday, September 10, 2005 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Name:  Handicap:  Telephone:  

Name:  Handicap:  Telephone:  

Name:  Handicap:  Telephone:  

Name:  Handicap:  Telephone:  

8:30 Shotgun Start 
Soft spikes required 

Shamrock Golf Course 
Hwy 49 South 

1.5 miles from I-85/40..Exit 145

Three Flights - $50/person, $200/team 
Bring your own team or see Chuck Upchurch or Clint Sharpe to be placed on a team.

Mulligans - $5.00 each, will be sold at sign-in at the course. 
Limited to 33 teams Prizes awarded to First, Second, and Third Place winners in each 

flight and Closest to Pin on Par 3’s and Longest Drives. 

Entry fee includes:  Green Fees, Golf 
Cart,Refreshments served on course, and Cookout 

Cookout after tournament
$5.00 for non-players 

(Meal ticket required for cookout) 
Desserts provided by club members 

50/50 and Special Raffle Drawing 

Make checks payable to: 
Special Olympics of  
Alamance County 

Number of mulligans, (limit 2)________ at $5.00 each  $_____________ 
                                        Per player          Total Enclosed $_____________ 

For more information, contact: Chuck Upchurch at 336-437-9701 or Clint Sharpe at 336-226-6218



 
 
 
September 2, 2005 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's in the Ramada Inn from 9:00 PM - 1:00 
AM    DJ is Jerry Holland 
 
September 9, 2005 
Burlington Shag Club "Business Meeting and Birthday Night" at Master's in the Ramada 
Inn from 8:00 PM - 1:00 AM    DJ is Hugh Walker 
 
September 10, 2005  
Burlington Shag Club is hosting the 11th Annual Benefit Golf Tournament for Alamance 
County Special Olympics at the Shamrock Golf Course.  See inside newsletter for 
Flyer.........     
 
September 16, 2005 
SOS Fall Migration at Myrtle Beach, SC    No DJ 
 
September 16 - 25, 2005 
SOS Fall Migration at N. Myrtle Beach, SC    
 
September 23, 2005 
SOS Fall Migration at Myrtle Beach, SC    No DJ 
 
September 30, 2005 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's in the Ramada Inn from 9:00 PM - 1:00 
AM    DJ is Eddie Teeter 
 
October 7, 2005 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's in the Ramada Inn from 9:00 PM - 1:00 
AM   DJ is Butch Metcalf  
 
October 8, 2005  
Burlington Shag Club Yard and Bake Sale for Christmas Cheer Families....For details call 
Peg Hansen... 
 
October 8, 2005  
Greensboro Triad Shag Club - Greensboro, NC - "Meet The Area Shag Club 
Party"....More details later... 
 
October 14, 2005 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's in the Ramada Inn from 9:00 PM - 1:00 
AM   DJ is Rommie Tyndall  
 
October 21, 2005 
Burlington Shag Club "Business Meeting and Birthday Night" at Master's in the Ramada 
Inn from 8:00 PM - 1:00 AM    DJ is Brent "Showtime" Lloyd 
 
October 28, 2005 
Burlington Shag Club "Shag Night" at Master's in the Ramada Inn from 9:00 PM - 1:00 
AM   DJ is Bobby Snyder 

BSC Events 



 

 
 
 

Jesse Justice and his team from Burlington won the 
Eden Golf Tournament. Also Jesse won the longest 

drive prize. 
Congratulations  JESSE!!! 
The guys on his team were: 

 
Lynn Hooper 
Coy Justice 
Bo Newman 

 
He also got a team to play in our Special Olympics 

tournament on the 10th. 
 

Please support our 
local DJs at SOS: 

 
� Roy Childress – playing: 

o Saturday, Sept. 17th  at 
Doc Holiday’s from 
8pm to Close (located 
off Highway 17, behind 
Sante Fe Station) 

o Tuesday, Sept. 20th  at 
Boulevard Grill from 
3:00pm to 6:00pm 

o Friday, Sept. 23rd. at  
Doc Holiday’s 4pm to 
6pm 

 
� Rick Turner – playing: 

o Friday, Sept. 16th. at The 
O.D. Resort from 7:00 – 
10:00pm (upstairs in the 
non-smoking room) 

 

Let’s all come out and 
support our DJs! 

 
 
 
 

Editor’s Corner…Deadline for October newsletter 
articles will be September 21st. 

Thanks!  Susan Huey 
sshuey@med.unc.edu 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SHAG  RAG 
September 2005 

Burlington Shag Club 
P. O. Box 1174 
Burlington, NC 27216-1174 
 
 
Address Correction Requested 

 

Sharing Helping Always Giving 


